
Accepting ESEA Application Comments

Please share your thoughts about the application’s goals and priorities
by July 18, 2023 by clicking HERE.

Maine Arts Academy (MEAA) accepts funding through the Elementary and Secondary Education Act
(ESEA) of 1965. As required by ESEA, the school must provide a reasonable opportunity for public
comment on the application and consider comments prior to submission of the application.

MEAA’s estimated ESEA funding allocation is:

Title I $65,496
Title II $9,773
Title IV $10,000

Throughout the year, the ESEA Application team members have gathered and reviewed school-level
data to plan for the use of ESEA funds in the upcoming year. The team has also obtained input from
students, families, school staff, and other community members to develop a plan for the use of Title I,
Title IIA, and Title IV funding for the 2023-2024 school year.

Based on the findings of the application team, the following priorities are were identified:

1. Title I - Student instructional support in all subjects, with a special emphasis on reading
and mathematics.

2. Title II - Providing professional development opportunities for individual teachers and other
school leaders to improve content knowledge, curriculum, classroom practice, and
designing and implementing assessments based on learning standards.

3. Title IV - Providing students with learning opportunities that support a well-rounded
education, and health and wellness instruction and activities.

We look forward to your input!

Heather King

Head of School

https://forms.gle/Nyn12JTFsmJrVGML8



